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Dear Sir

Thank you for the opportunity to respond to the latest consultation.

We support the recent responses from Transport Action Network and the Friends of the Lake District. Section
104 of the Planning Act 2008 requires the Secretary of State not to be in breach of our Nationally Determined
Contribution to the Paris Agreement by 2030 and we agree with the above parties that wholesale dualling of the
A66 will not help us to meet our target by 2030. We are particularly concerned about the impact on wildlife
which would be caused by the destruction of landscape to the north and east of Kirkby Thore and Warcop.

Henry and Merrilyn Sawrey-Cookson





